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CLEAN ENERGY TASK FORCE MINUTES - Summary
June 21, 2010
REGULAR MEETING

The meeting was scheduled to be held in room 103 of Simsbury Town Hall.
The following members were present: Patrick Boeshans, Al Weisbrich and
Susan Van Kleef, but a quorum was not achieved.

A general discussion was held between attendees regarding the new addition
to the fifth grade Simsbury science curriculum, which will be implemented
during the next school year.

No task force business was conducted and the minutes from 5-24 will be
approved at the next scheduled meeting where a quorum is achieved.



